
Our Community's Response: 
Michigan's Safe Delivery Law and 
How To Prevent the Abandonment 

of Newborns 

Thursday December 11th 7-8pm @ 
Catholic Social Services  

4925 Packard Rd, Ann Arbor, MI 48108 

Following the presentation will be a  
Q&A.  

       Light refreshments will be provided.  

Please RSVP by Monday December 8th to Julie Payne 
(jpayne@csswashtenaw.org)

mailto:jpayne@csswashtenaw.org

